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Dear Ms. Howland,

Attached please find the Original and six (6) copies of the Testimony of James J.
Cunningham, Jr., Utility Analyst IV, for the Staff of the Commission in the above
referenced docket.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Attachments

Sincerely,

Suzanne G. Amidon, Esq.
Staff Attorney

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301 -2429

November 6, 2009

Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301
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